
April 26, 2023 
 

The regular scheduled meeting was called to order by President Dan Parker at 6:00 pm. 

Members present were Arnie Housenga, Doug Schmidt, Rod Taylor, Joe Raaymakers, Floyd 

Steines, Adam Steines and Brian Conzett.  

 

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed, motion to approve by Schmidt, 2nd by 

Raaymakers and passed. 

 

Financials were presented by Parker, motion to approve by Conzett, 2nd by Schmidt and 

passed. Motion to adjourn by Steines, 2nd by Raaymaker and passed.  

 

Old Business -  

6 new golf carts coming this June/July 

4 more new ones order for next April in 2024 

We spent $4000 on service and upkeep on the other carts 

We finally got a quote on the gas pump - $5900 for a new one, but possibly could fix the old one 

for around $500. They have to check and see. 

 

New Business - none 

 

Grounds and Greens - Possible flooding in areas from the high water levels, #2 is starting to get 

soaked. 

The trees have been trimmed around the course to make it more playable and improve the look. 

Stumps have been grounded and cleanup continues. 

New tee markers and Divot repair boxes were made this past winter. 

Native grass area have been widened and all brush has been removed, plan to maintain the 

weeds and allow the grass to establish 10” - 12” height. 

Widened fairways and approach areas for more playability around the greens. 

A new practice area for short game by the extra practice green. Bunker has been edged and 

more sand added. 

On #2/4 Ladies/Senior tee boxes, clay received from Jeff Spencers’ son across the street, was 

expanded. 

Fertilizer and grub control is being applied,and will not have seed mixed with sand till June. 

Thanks to Joe Kingery who saved the club around $2000 in parts alone by welding up the 

fairway mower with a broken rear axle.  

The new tee box mower is here and working well. 

Materials yet to be ordered - more clay for tee boxes, top soil for stumps and tees and top 

dressing sand. 

 

Sports - Memorial Day Tournament coming up 

 

Buildings - The extension to the golf cart shed will start May 1st.   

The next meeting will be Tuesday May 23rd 



Motion to adjourn - Schmidt, seconded by Adam Steines and passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Brian Conzett, secretary.   


